
 

 

 

 

 

 

* individual school policies do not constitute UK government restrictions, i.e. if a cancellation is made due to a policy that 

the school has developed independently of government restrictions the Covid-19 Flexible Guarantee does not apply. This 

includes (but is not limited to) schools choosing to cancel trips without UK government guidance requiring them to do so. 


